
Parent-teacher conferences
will take place October 15-16. 

Here's how it works in 3 easy
steps:

1) Please click on your child's
grade to view the available
time slots.

2) Review available days and
time slots and choose the
spot you like.

3) Click Sign up! It's Easy -
you will NOT need to
register an account or keep
a password on SignUp. 

Take note other grades! These
kinders are setting the
example for walking the halls!

upcoming
events

October 4 
Grandparents Day 
12-2:30 PM

October 8 
PTA Meeting 2 PM
(every 2nd Tues of the
month)

October 11 
Harvest Festival
3:15-6:30 PM

October 14 
No School Teacher
Workday

October 15-16 
No School Parent-Teacher              
Conferences 

October 17-18 
No School-Teacher 
Professional Development
Conference 

parent-teacher
conferences
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Welcome to October! 
The month ahead is filled
with exciting events and
opportunities for our school
community to come together
in celebration, fellowship,
and growth. I want to take a
moment to highlight some of
these upcoming activities
and share how each plays a
vital role in building our
students' academic and
spiritual lives.
Grandparents Day - Friday,
October 4th- One of the most
beloved events at Forest Hills
is Grandparents Day! We love
celebrating the special bond
between grandparents and
their grandchildren. This day
is an opportunity for
students to share their
school experience with their
grandparents, showing them
what makes Forest Hills such
a unique and wonderful
place to learn. I encourage
you to invite your child's
grandparents or a special
friend in their life to join us
as we honor these important
relationships.
Harvest Festival - Saturday,
October 11th- As the fall
season brings cooler
weather and changing
leaves, we look forward to
our annual PTA Harvest
Festival. This family-friendly
event will be filled with fun
games, festive activities,
and, of course, delicious
treats! The Harvest Festival
is a wonderful time for us to
come together as a school
community and celebrate
God’s provision and the
beauty of His creation.
Parent-Teacher Conferences
- October 15 and 16th -
October also brings the
opportunity for one-on-one
connection through Parent-
Teacher Conferences. These
meetings are invaluable as
we discuss your child's
progress, set goals, and work
together to ensure their
success both academically
and spiritually.

inside this
edition

We look forward to
partnering with you to
support your child’s growth
and development in all areas.
A Word of Encouragement-
As we dive into this busy
month, I’m reminded of
Galatians 6:9, which says,
“Let us not grow weary of
doing good, for in due
season we will reap, if we do
not give up.” 
This season is one of sowing
seeds in our students’ hearts
and minds, trusting that God
will use these efforts to bear
fruit in their lives. Whether
we’re learning, celebrating,
or fellowshipping, everything
we do at Forest Hills is for
God’s glory and the good of
His children.
I look forward to seeing you
all at these upcoming events
and pray that October is a
month of blessings for your
family.

Blessings on your day,

Kimberly Luna
Principal

a letter from 
the principal 

(continued)

Please only select one time
slot per student. Have multiple
students here at FHLCS? Be
sure to sign up each student
at their grade level. 

Note: SignUp does not share
your email address with
anyone. If you prefer not to
use your email address,
please contact the office for
further assistance. 

Conferences cannot be
scheduled outside of these
dates. Find your child’s grade
level below and click sign up
to reserve your time slot:

Kindergarten
1st Grade 
2nd Grade 
3rd Grade 
4th Grade 
5th Grade 
6th Grade 
7th Grade 
8th Grade 

parent-teacher
conferences (continued)

As with all events, this festival
would not be possible without
the support of individuals like
you. The PTA is still looking for
additional volunteers to help out
at the Harvest Festival. You can
signup HERE or contact
pta@fhlcs.org for more
information. 

Stickers were handed out to
students in celebration of our
1st Falcon Friday!

Nice job 7th Grade!
winners of the

Clean Sweep award

Three awards will be handed
out at the end of each month
for cleanest classroom, most
respectful and line leader.

Become an on-call  
substitute teacher for
Forest Hills and get paid.
Contact office@fhlcs.org
for more information.

substitutes
wanted

Grandparents Day is Friday, 
October 4, from 12:00 to 2:30pm. 
It’s almost here and we’re so excited 
to have you be a part of this special day! In preparation for the
event, please review the following FAQ:

When should I arrive?
We will begin checking in all visitors starting at noon. Visitors will
not be permitted into the building prior to 12 PM. 

Where can I park?

Do I need to register for this event?
Yes, please. If you have not done so, please visit the event
registration HERE. At check-in we will have two lines, one for pre-
registered guests and one for those who need to register.

Once I’m checked-in where do I go?
After you’re checked in, please make your way to the gym. We’ll
have signs and volunteers to guide you along the way! Once at
the gym be sure to sit in the section that corresponds with your
grandchild’s grade.

What should I do if I have multiple grandchildren 
at Forest Hills?
Students can travel in groups with siblings and grandparents,
making sure to visit all the classrooms. Grandparents can also be
divided between students if there are enough to go around to
make it a more of an individualized experience.

What can I expect during the event?
After the gym assembly, grandparents will be invited to explore
the campus with their grandchildren. Be sure to follow the
scavenger hunt paper and visit all the stops. Each location on the
scavenger hunt sheet will have a special activity. There will also
be Storytime and a special photo opportunity for you and your
grandchild in the library. 

There will be cookies for sale!
Don’t miss out on the opportunity to try these delectable treats.
Chocolate chip and confetti cookies will be for sale near the
cafeteria. Cookies are $2, cash only. 

Can my grandchild leave with me at 2:30 PM?
With a valid early dismissal form from parents, students can
leave at 2:30pm with their grandparent. Parents must complete
the early dismissal section of the event registration to indicate
whether the child is authorized to leave early with their
grandparents. Students without a valid early release form will not
be allowed to depart with their grandparents. You can register for
Grandparents Day HERE.

Parents, we are in need a few volunteers for the day!  Please
checkout the volunteer opportunities signup.

You’re invited Wednesdays at
8:30am for chapel. After
chapel, join the pastor and
WLSA Ambassador, Naomi
Brown, for conversation,
coffee and prayer in the
library. 

To connect or learn more
about finding a church family,
please reach out to our WLSA
Ambassador Naomi Brown at:
naomi2brown80@gmail.com,
(503) 734 - 6235 text/call

chapel

3rd grade you’re a 

shining star!

WE WANT TO HEAR IT!
Cheer season starts Wednesday

https://signup.com/go/bSOsFKT
https://signup.com/go/CbswcEH
https://signup.com/go/zehaXiD
https://signup.com/go/zehaXiD
https://signup.com/go/gByydaO
https://signup.com/go/gByydaO
https://signup.com/go/HgSDwRG
https://signup.com/go/HgSDwRG
https://signup.com/go/ZXsdeCH
https://signup.com/go/ZXsdeCH
https://signup.com/go/QVVQrkS
https://signup.com/go/QVVQrkS
https://signup.com/go/HNeyfid
https://signup.com/go/HNeyfid
https://signup.com/go/nHvVkwx
https://signup.com/go/nHvVkwx
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084BA5AB2CA7FFCE9-51428689-harvest/173132207#/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScz5NilISX2q6hzcro0JP2ZhkeHBxj31_sopHlZ4ma_awra1A/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScz5NilISX2q6hzcro0JP2ZhkeHBxj31_sopHlZ4ma_awra1A/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/19gsA3vQylMAziy7c2yTC8Pjo0I4w2SWAbUF5HzXSeJ4/edit?usp=sharing

